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9th May 2023 

 

Yr 6 Residential - PGL Caythorpe Court - Medication Requirements 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

With the Yr 6 PGL Residential fast approaching, if your child has prescribed medication, it is now time to 

check quantities and if necessary order a repeat prescription to ensure your child has sufficient 

prescription medication to take on their trip. 

If your child requires medication (whether prescribed or for travel sickness, hay fever etc..), please 

complete the attached 'Parental Agreement for Dereham C of E Junior Academy Staff to Administer 

Medication Form' and bring the completed form along with the medication to the school office by next 

Wednesday (17th May) at the very latest.  All prescription medication should be clearly labelled by the 

pharmacy and we will require all non-prescribed medication to be clearly named too. 

Please complete the form in full stating the correct dosage and times your child requires the medication.  

Without a completed medication form, DJA staff will not be able to administer any medication. 

Please note: the school will provide paracetamol for the duration of the trip and will administer this as 

deemed necessary.  Please Do Not bring in paracetamol from home, we will not have the storage capacity 

available for individuals to bring their own paracetamol.  There will also be a spare inhaler available for 

emergencies. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Allott and the Year 6 Team 
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